
RESUME OF MINUTES OF A TRUTH IN TAXATION - PUBLIC HEARING       
OF THE COUNTY BOARD, 

CHAMPAIGN COUNTY, ILLINOIS 
October 21, 2008 

 
The County Board of Champaign County, Illinois met at a Public Hearing, 
Tuesday, October 21, 2008 at 6:34 P.M. in Meeting Room 1, Brookens 
Administrative Center, 1776 East Washington Street, Urbana, Illinois, with         
C. Pius Weibel presiding and Sasha Green, as Secretary of the Meeting.    
 
CALL TO ORDER 
 
Roll call showed the following Board Members Present:  Anderson, Beckett, 
Betz, Cowart, Doenitz, Gladney, Gross, James, Jay, Kurtz, McGinty, Sapp, 
Wysocki, Ammons, and Weibel – 15;  Absent:  Bensyl, Carter, Hunt, Jones, 
Knott, Langenheim, Moser, Nudo, O’Connor, Putman, Richards and  
Schroeder – 12.  Thereupon, the Chair declared a quorum present and the Board 
competent to conduct business.   
 
READ NOTICE OF MEETING 
 
The Clerk read the Notice of the Meeting, said Notice having been published in 
the News Gazette on October 12, 2008.  Board Member Betz offered a motion to 
approve the notice; seconded by Board Member Beckett.  Approved by voice 
vote. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT 
 
Marie Jackson spoke regarding the increase. 
 
CLOSE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Chair Weibel announced close of the Hearing at 6:36 P.M. 
 
RECESS 
 
Chair Weibel recessed the Hearing at 6:36 P.M. 
 
 
 

 
 

Mark Shelden, Champaign County Clerk 
and ex-Officio Clerk of the Champaign County Board 

 
 


